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地デジ裏録画究極マニュアル2017最新版 2017-08-02
アニメをコピーフリーで録画したり 無料で見るためのあらゆる裏テクニックを徹底検証 海外版のbd dvdを再生できるソニー製のリージョンフリープレーヤーなど 知っていると役立つ
コピーツールのすべてが分かる

Gradle in Action 2014-02-19
summary gradle in action is a comprehensive guide to end to end project automation with
gradle starting with the basics this practical easy to read book discusses how to build
a full fledged real world project along the way it touches on advanced topics like
testing continuous integration and monitoring code quality you ll also explore tasks
like setting up your target environment and deploying your software about the
technology gradle is a general purpose build automation tool it extends the usage
patterns established by its forerunners ant and maven and allows builds that are
expressive maintainable and easy to understand using a flexible groovy based dsl gradle
provides declarative and extendable language elements that let you model your project s
needs the way you want about the book gradle in action is a comprehensive guide to end
to end project automation with gradle starting with the basics this practical easy to
read book discusses how to establish an effective build process for a full fledged real
world project along the way it covers advanced topics like testing continuous
integration and monitoring code quality you ll also explore tasks like setting up your
target environment and deploying your software the book assumes a basic background in
java but no knowledge of groovy purchase of the print book includes a free ebook in pdf
kindle and epub formats from manning publications whats inside a comprehensive guide to
gradle practical real world examples transitioning from ant and maven in depth plugin
development continuous delivery with gradle about the author benjamin muschko is a
member of the gradleware engineering team and the author of several popular gradle
plugins table of contents part 1 introducing gradle introduction to project automation
next generation builds with gradle building a gradle project by example part 2
mastering the fundamentals build script essentials dependency management multiproject
builds testing with gradle extending gradle integration and migration part 3 from build
to deployment ide support and tooling building polyglot projects code quality
management and monitoring continuous integration artifact assembly and publishing
infrastructure provisioning and deployment

Podcasting Hacks 2005-12
音声コンテンツの構成 制作を解説

オープンソース徹底活用 CakePHPによるWebアプリケーション開発 2009-03
最初に使うphpフレームワーク mvcアーキテクチャで効率アップ

Managing Apple Devices 2015-05-05
managing apple devices second edition will enable you to create an effective plan for
deploying and maintaining groups of apple devices using ios 8 and os x yosemite in your
organization this all in one resource teaches a wide variety of apple management
technologies explains the theory behind the tools and provides practical hand on
exercises to get you up and running with the tools you will be introduced to apple
management technologies including mobile device management the volume purchase program
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and the device enrollment program for example not only will you learn how to use
profile manager a pple s implementation of mobile device management but you will also
learn about the ideas behind profile management and how to make configuration easier
for both administrators and users while maintaining a highly secure environment the
exercises contained within this guide are designed to let you explore and learn the
tools provided by apple for deploying and managing ios 8 and os x yosemite systems they
start with verification of access to necessary services move on to the configuration of
those services and finally test the results of those services on client devices each
lesson builds on previous topics and is designed to give technical coordinators and
system administrators the skills tools and knowledge to deploy and maintain apple
devices by providing knowledge of how apple deployment technologies work showing how to
use specific deployment tools explaining deployment procedures and best practices
offering practical exercises step by step solutions available

The Computer Manual 2014-08-06
in clear and straightforward language medical coding what it is and how it works second
edition provides an overview of the evolution of medical coding and all the various
coding systems how they relate and how they function reasoning and consequences of the
delayed icd 10 implementation are explained along with a sound overview of the icd 10
cm and pcs classification systems for those contemplating a career in the coding field
this book is ideal as a basic orientation other individuals in healthcare management
and administration will also benefit from a basic understanding of how coding works
unlike other publications that focus only on coding this book integrates coding
guidelines and principles into the billing and reimbursement process giving the student
a more practical foundation in the rationale for correct coding healthcare fraud and
abuse is addressed as well to assure that readers understand ethical concerns inherent
in coding for reimbursement instructor resources instructor s manual powerpoint slides
test bank

Medical Coding 2020-08-11
the single most comprehensive resource for environmental microbiology environmental
microbiology the study of the roles that microbes play in all planetary environments is
one of the most important areas of scientific research the manual of environmental
microbiology fourth edition provides comprehensive coverage of this critical and
growing field thoroughly updated and revised the manual is the definitive reference for
information on microbes in air water and soil and their impact on human health and
welfare written in accessible clear prose the manual covers four broad areas general
methodologies environmental public health microbiology microbial ecology and
biodegradation and biotransformation this wealth of information is divided into 18
sections each containing chapters written by acknowledged topical experts from the
international community specifically this new edition of the manual contains completely
new sections covering microbial risk assessment quality control and microbial source
tracking incorporates a summary of the latest methodologies used to study
microorganisms in various environments synthesizes the latest information on the
assessment of microbial presence and microbial activity in natural and artificial
environments the manual of environmental microbiology is an essential reference for
environmental microbiologists microbial ecologists and environmental engineers as well
as those interested in human diseases water and wastewater treatment and biotechnology
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Manual of Environmental Microbiology 1893
this is the official curriculum of apple s mavericks 201 os x server essentials 10 9
course and preparation for apple certified technical coordinator actc 10 9
certification as well as a top notch primer for anyone who needs to implement
administer or maintain a network that uses os x server on mavericks this book provides
comprehensive coverage of os x server and is part of the apple pro training series the
only apple certified books on the market designed for help desk specialists technical
coordinators and entry level system administrators this guide teaches you how to
install and configure os x server on mavericks to provide network based services you ll
also learn to use tools for efficiently managing and deploying os x server in addition
to learning key concepts and experiencing hands on practical exercises throughout the
book also covers the learning objectives to help you prepare for the industry standard
actc certification provides authoritative explanations of os x server setup and
management on mavericks focused lessons take you step by step through practical real
world exercises lesson review questions summarize what you learn to prepare you for the
apple certification exam lesson files available for download

Manual of Irrigation Engineering 2013-12-23
cascading style sheets can turn humdrum websites into highly functional professional
looking destinations but many designers merely treat css as window dressing to spruce
up their site s appearance you can tap into the real power of this tool with css the
missing manual this second edition combines crystal clear explanations real world
examples and dozens of step by step tutorials to show you how to design sites with css
that work consistently across browsers witty and entertaining this second edition gives
you up to the minute pro techniques you ll learn how to create html that s simpler uses
less code is search engine friendly and works well with css style text by changing
fonts colors font sizes and adding borders turn simple html links into complex and
attractive navigation bars complete with rollover effects create effective photo
galleries and special effects including drop shadows get up to speed on css 3
properties that work in the latest browser versions build complex layouts using css
including multi column designs style web pages for printing with css the missing manual
second edition you ll find all new online tutorial pages expanded css 3 coverage and
broad support for firebox safari and other major web browsers including internet
explorer 8 learn how to use css effectively to build new websites or refurbish old
sites that are due for an upgrade

Apple Pro Training Series 2009-08-21
this manual is intended to fill a gap in the area of romance studies there is no
introduction available so far that broadly covers the field of catalan linguistics
neither in catalan nor in any other language the work deals with the language spoken in
catalonia and andorra the balearic islands the region of valencia northern catalonia
and the town of l alguer in sardinia besides introducing the ideologies of language and
nation and the history of catalan linguistics the manual is divided into separate parts
embracing the description grammar lexicon variation and varieties and the history of
the language since the early medieval period to the present day it also covers its
current social and political situation in the new local and global contexts the main
emphasis is placed on modern catalan the manual is designed as a companion for students
of catalan while also introducing specialists of other languages into this field in
particular scholars of romance languages
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CSS: The Missing Manual 2020-04-06
covers windows xp basics customization the internet internet explorer microsoft network
hardware multimedia options and home networking

Manual of Catalan Linguistics 1967
this new volume of methods in enzymology continues the legacy of this premier serial
with quality chapters authored by leaders in the field this volume covers microbial
metagenomics metatranscriptomics and metaproteomics and includes chapters on such
topics as in solution fish for single cell genome preparation preparation of bac
libraries from marine microbial community dna and preparation of microbial community
cdna for metatranscriptomic analysis in marine plankton continues the legacy of this
premier serial with quality chapters authored by leaders in the field covers microbial
metagenomics metatranscriptomics and metaproteomics contains chapters on such topics as
in solution fluorescence in situ hybridization fish for single cell genome preparation
preparation of bac libraries from marine microbial community dna and preparation of
microbial community cdna for metatranscriptomic analysis in marine plankton

A Manual of the Writings in Middle English, 1050-1500
2004-09-24
you have a choice you can wade your way through lengthy java tutorials and figure
things out by trial and error or you can pick up java cookbook 2nd edition and get to
the heart of what you need to know when you need to know it with the completely revised
and thoroughly updated java cookbook 2nd edition java developers like you will learn by
example try out new features and use sample code to understand how new additions to the
language and platform work and how to put them to work for you this comprehensive
collection of problems solutions and practical examples will satisfy java developers at
all levels of expertise whether you re new to java programming and need something to
bridge the gap between theory laden reference manuals and real world programs or you re
a seasoned java programmer looking for a new perspective or a different problem solving
context this book will help you make the most of your java knowledge packed with
hundreds of tried and true java recipes covering all of the major apis from the 1 4
version of java this book also offers significant first look recipes for the most
important features of the new 1 5 version which is in beta release you get practical
solutions to everyday problems and each is followed by a detailed ultimately useful
explanation of how and why the technology works java cookbook 2nd edition includes code
segments covering many specialized apis like those for working with struts ant and
other new popular open source tools it also includes expanded mac os x panther coverage
and serves as a great launching point for java developers who want to get started in
areas outside of their specialization in this major revision you ll find succinct
pieces of code that can be easily incorporated into other programs focusing on what s
useful or tricky or what s useful and tricky java cookbook 2nd edition is the most
practical java programming book on the market

Windows XP All-in-One Desk Reference For Dummies 1988
brings together step by step instructions and screenshots to take readers through
dozens of windows vista tasks and features including managing multiple users
customization options updates on windows media player and windows movie maker
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networking and troubleshooting solutions and security enhancement

FAO Watershed Management Field Manual 2013-09-19
the original macintosh reference 1 1 million copies in print covers through mac os 9 2
1 and mac os x 10 1

Microbial Metagenomics, Metatranscriptomics, and
Metaproteomics 2004-06-14
tips tricks treats and secrets revealed on windows 8 microsoft is introducing a major
new release of its windows operating system windows 8 and what better way for you to
learn all the ins and outs than from two internationally recognized windows experts and
microsoft insiders authors paul thurrott and rafael rivera they cut through the hype to
get at useful information you ll not find anywhere else including what role this new os
plays in a mobile and tablet world regardless of your level of knowledge you ll
discover little known facts about how things work what s new and different and how you
can modify windows 8 to meet what you need windows 8 secrets is your insider s guide to
choosing windows 8 versions pcs and devices and hardware installing and upgrading to
windows the new user experience the windows desktop personalizing windows windows store
finding acquiring and managing your apps browsing the with internet explore windows 8 s
productivity apps windows 8 s photo and entertainment apps xbox games with windows 8
windows 8 storage backup and recovery accounts and security networking and connectivity
windows 8 for your business windows key keyboard shortcuts windows 8 secrets is the
ultimate insider s guide to microsoft s most exciting windows version in years

Java Cookbook 2007-03-12
this book is designed as an ubuntu 21 04 server administration and reference source
covering the ubuntu servers and their support applications server tools are covered as
well as the underlying configuration files and system implementations the emphasis is
on what administrators will need to know to perform key server support and management
tasks coverage of the systemd service management system is integrated into the book
topics covered include software management systemd service management apparmor security
openssh the chrony time server and ubuntu cloud services key servers are examined
including ftp cups printing nfs and samba windows shares network support servers and
applications covered include the squid proxy server the domain name system bind server
dhcp distributed network file systems iptables firewalls and cloud computing

Master VISUALLY Microsoft Windows Vista 2002
dark revelations the role playing game monster manual book of danger the hodgepocalypse
is not a safe place to be and this book tells you why almost 300 monsters to use with
your adventures

The Macintosh Bible 2014-07-01
quicken is a convenient way to keep track of personal finances but many people are
unaware of quicken s power and end up using only the basic features sometimes quicken
raises more questions than it answers return of capital from stock net worth what are
they and why do you need to know about them luckily quicken 2009 the missing manual
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picks up where quicken s help resources leave off you ll find step by step instructions
for using quicken on your windows pc including useful features such as budgeting
recording investment transactions and archiving quicken data files you also learn why
and when to use specific features and which ones would be most useful in a given
situation this book helps you set up quicken to take care of your specific needs follow
your money from the moment you earn it make deposits pay for expenses and track the
things you own and how much you owe take care of financial tasks online and quickly
reconcile your accounts create and use budgets and track your investments generate
reports to prepare your tax returns and evaluate your financial fitness and a lot more
quicken 2009 the missing manual accommodates readers at every technical level whether
you re a first time or advanced quicken user for a topic as important as your personal
finances why trust anything else

10th PhD Symposium in Quebec Canada 2012-08-21
31 days before your ccna security exam 31 days before your ccna security exam offers
you an engaging and practical way to understand the certification process commit to
taking the ccna security iins 210 260 certification exam and finish your preparation
using a variety of primary and supplemental study resources the iins 210 260 exam tests
your knowledge of secure network infrastructure core security concepts secure access
vpn encryption firewalls intrusion prevention web email content security and endpoint
security it also tests your skills for installing troubleshooting and monitoring secure
networks to maintain the integrity confidentiality and availability of data and devices
sign up for the iins 210 260 exam and use the book s day by day guide and checklist to
organize prepare and review each day in this guide breaks down an exam topic into a
manageable bit of information to review using short summaries a study resources section
provides you with a quick reference for locating more in depth treatment of a day s
topics within the primary and supplemental resources the features of the book empower
you to fit exam preparation into a busy schedule a visual calendar summarizing each day
s study topic a checklist providing advice for preparation activities leading up to the
exam a description of the ccna security iins 210 260 exam organization and sign up
process strategies from the author to be mentally organizationally and physically
prepared for exam day a conversational tone which makes your study time more enjoyable
primary resources ccna security 210 260 official cert guide isbn 13 978 1 58720 566 8
ccna security course booklet version 2 isbn 13 978 1 58713 351 0 ccna security lab
manual version 2 isbn 13 978 1 58713 350 3 supplemental resources ccna security 210 260
complete video course isbn 13 978 0 13 449931 4 ccna security portable command guide
second edition isbn 13 978 1 58720 575 0 cisco asa all in one next generation firewall
ips and vpn services third edition isbn 13 978 1 58714 307 6 category certification
covers ccna security

Windows 8 Secrets 2021-06-10
the fun is just a tap away with the nifty nook tablet it s an e reader it s a tablet
and it s hot the nook tablet offers all the advantages of an android based tablet and
this small trim book is packed with information about how to use it learn to set up
your nook tablet navigate the touchscreen download and read e books access the internet
use all the cool android apps that are included and much more find out how to create
your own e books share books with others listen to music or watch streaming video on
your nook tablet personalize your tablet add accessories and take advantage of all it
offers explains the hybrid e reader tablet concept and shows how to navigate the nook
tablet touchscreen connect wirelessly install software updates and use the built in web
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browser covers reading e books and how to adjust lighting and fonts for your reading
comfort guides you through shopping for and downloading e books watching streaming
video from netflix hulu and other sources and creating a slideshow of photos from your
digital camera shows how to side load video and music from your computer listen to
audiobooks and interact with nook tablet using the built in microphone tells how to
personalize your nook tablet share e books and use all the built in android based apps
just like the nook tablet itself nook tablet for dummies portable edition is packed
with everything you need to be nooking in no time

Ubuntu 21.04 Server 2014-12-07
the complete beginner s guide to dslr photography it doesn t matter if your camera says
canon nikon or sony on the outside if a passion for photography is on your inside this
all encompassing guide will be your new best friend packed with instruction on how to
take your photos from so so to stunning digital slr photography all in one for dummies
gives you all the easy to follow guidance you need to capture stills portraits action
shots and moments in time you ll be proud to share clocking in at over 600 pages this
no nonsense guide covers it all from controlling light color focus and exposure to
editing images to improve the final product and everything in between it s the only
guide to dslr photography you need if you ve caught the photography bug but aren t sure
where to turn to improve your skills you can bank on building an impressive portfolio
with the simple tips and tricks provided inside set the right exposure in any situation
know when to use flash and when to turn it off edit your images into masterpieces take
better photos of people and places get ready to develop your photographer s eye and
start snapping shots like the pros

Dark Revelations - The Role Playing Game - Monster Manual
2008-09-17
simulating analyzing and animating dynamical systems a guide to xppaut for researchers
and students provides sophisticated numerical methods for the fast and accurate
solution of a variety of equations including ordinary differential equations delay
equations integral equations functional equations and some partial differential
equations as well as boundary value problems it introduces many modeling techniques and
methods for analyzing the resulting equations

Quicken 2009: The Missing Manual 2016-06-06
consumer guides advice

31 Days Before Your CCNA Security Exam 2012-01-25
what you need to prepare install and maintain solidworks it s not enough to know how to
use solidworks if your job also requires you to install or maintain it train new users
and implement standards this in depth guide was written for those of you who have to
actually manage your company s solidworks system from hardware selection to helping
users to licensing and more this is the everyday bread and butter solidworks
administration resource that it and cad managers have been seeking solidworks is a
powerful 3d solid modeling system that is popular with cad users everywhere but often
leaves it administrators in the dark as to how to manage it this essential guide covers
solidworks admin for both it staff and cad users walks you through preparing installing
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and maintaining solidworks covers setting up shared libraries automated deployment
tools licensing updates and upgrades support and troubleshooting standardization and
collaboration get the high level assistance you need to efficiently manage solidworks
in your enterprise or small business note cd rom dvd and other supplementary materials
are not included as part of ebook file

NOOK Tablet For Dummies 1988
nat coalson is passionate about sharing his experience and knowledge on lightroom 4 to
help you professionally organize process and present your images this book has been
completely revised and updated to include the newest lightroom features to make your
images look their very best katrin eismann chair masters in digital photography school
of visual arts new york new york working with your photos is fast easy and fun with
lightroom 4 most photographers want to make their photos look good find them easily and
protect them from loss and they d rather be out in the field than learning a new
software program if this is you you ll love nat coalson s step by step task focused
approach to lightroom 4 designed for new users and those upgrading from an earlier
version this book leads you on a straightforward path to great results learn to
organize your photo library to quickly find what you re looking for optimize every
photo with powerful easy image adjustments edit videos and publish your finished clips
to the web create beautiful photo books web galleries and slideshows synchronize your
collections with photo sharing and social media websites print photos with precise
color accuracy use the map to plot locations where your photos were taken

Watershed Management Field Manual 2017-01-10
this book guides animal ecologists biologists and wildlife and data managers through a
step by step procedure to build their own advanced software platforms to manage and
process wildlife tracking data this unique problem solving oriented guide focuses on
how to extract the most from gps animal tracking data while preventing error
propagation and optimizing analysis performance based on the open source postgresql
postgis spatial database the software platform will allow researchers and managers to
integrate and harmonize gps tracking data together with animal characteristics
environmental data sets including remote sensing image time series and other bio logged
data such as acceleration data moreover the book shows how the powerful r statistical
environment can be integrated into the software platform either connecting the database
with r or embedding the same tools in the database through the postgresql extension pl
r the client server architecture allows users to remotely connect a number of software
applications that can be used as a database front end including gis software and webgis
each chapter offers a real world data management and processing problem that is
discussed in its biological context solutions are proposed and exemplified through ad
hoc sql code progressively exploring the potential of spatial database functions
applied to the respective wildlife tracking case finally wildlife tracking management
issues are discussed in the increasingly widespread framework of collaborative science
and data sharing gps animal telemetry data from a real study freely available online
are used to demonstrate the proposed examples this book is also suitable for
undergraduate and graduate students if accompanied by the basics of databases

Digital SLR Photography All-in-One For Dummies 2002-01-01
manage your images with lightroom and this beautifully illustrated guide image
management can soak up huge amounts of a photographer s time but help is on hand this
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complete guides teaches you how to use adobe lightroom 5 to import manage edit and
showcase large quantities of images with impressive results the authors both
professional photographers and lightroom experts walk you through step by step
demonstrating real world techniques as well as a variety of practical tips tricks and
shortcuts that save you time streamline image management tasks like a pro and get back
to doing what you love taking photographs teaches you digital imaging fundamentals as
well as specific skills you need to master adobe s lightroom 5 digital photography
workflow software explores capturing importing editing processing and presenting
digital photos explains real world professional level techniques through easy to follow
instructions and beautiful full color examples frees you to focus on your creative
photography abilities by helping you develop strong technical skills learn not only the
how of editing and handling photographs with lightroom 5 but the why as well with
lightroom 5 streamlining your digital photography process

Simulating, Analyzing, and Animating Dynamical Systems
2009-02-15
this exhaustive resource covers everything from coldfusion basics to advancedtopics
that are ideal for intermediate developers

Jaguar/Daimler XJ 2009-10-13
introduces linux concepts to programmers who are familiar with other operating systems
such as windows xp provides comprehensive coverage of the pentium assembly language

SolidWorks Administration Bible 1990
is your ultimate goal to have more customers come to your site you can increase your
site traffic by more than 1 000 percent through the expert execution of podcasts and
podcasting a podcast is a digital media file including music data or video that is
distributed over the internet using syndication feeds for playback on portable media
players such as apple s ipod and personal computers you will earn how to master the art
and science behind podcasting in a matter of hours by investing a few dollars you can
easily get your message out increase the number of visitors to your site and
significantly increase sales if you are looking to drive high quality targeted traffic
to your site there is no better way than podcasting the key to success in podcasting is
knowing what you are doing and devising a comprehensive and well crafted marketing plan
this groundbreaking and exhaustively researched new book will provide everything you
need to know to help you generate high volume high quality podcasts in addition we
spent thousands of hours interviewing hundreds of today s most successful podcast
masters this book is a compilation of their secrets and successful ideas additionally
it gives you hundreds of tips and tricks to drive business to your site and increase
sales and profits in this book you will find case studies from companies who have used
our techniques and achieved unprecedented success if you are interested in learning
hundreds of hints tricks and secrets on how to implement podcasting develop a cost
effective marketing campaign and ultimately earn enormous profits this book is for you

Advanced Materials & Processes 2012-04-06
together with the internet site this book is ideally suited for independent and remote
study site is kept to date and guest educational institutions are invited to join in
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creating their own lab modules on different device aspects first such program
reputation of the authors who are leaders in the field of semiconductor electronics

Lightroom 4 2014-03-12
be right at home in the world s most powerful development environment for large scale
web application development visual studio 2005 is the most capable product around this
book shows team members and leaders how to use its power in several key dimensions you
ll master dozens of built in features for creating a large high performance website
based on asp net 2 0 you ll work seamlessly with dynamic data both reading from and
writing to databases and throughout you ll learn how visual studio 2005 supports a more
efficient group process in terms of design development and deployment and everything is
brought together with the enterprise scale example abc incorporated that runs
throughout the book this is a book no web developer and no web dependent organization
should be without coverage includes reaping the benefits of master pages and themes
generating site maps and other navigational aids automatically building a shopping cart
application for your website adding search functionality to your website creating a
flexible user environment using webpart technology increasing application performance
using client side and server side scripting technologies giving users the ability to
change the website s theme to meet specific needs using components and controls to add
special effects and user customization improving team efficiency using modern
development and design techniques monitoring and responding to usage statistics
combining technologies to get the best possible results from large applications making
your site accessible to everyone master standards based development techniques new to
visual studio 2005 discover how visual studio 2005 solves team development issues such
as source code control and application design simplify database application development
without compromising security or reliability

Spatial Database for GPS Wildlife Tracking Data 2013-07-24

Lightroom 5 2003-08-13

Programming ColdFusion MX 2005-07-15

Guide to Assembly Language Programming in Linux 2011

How to Get Your Message Out Fast & Free Using Podcasts
2003-09-25

Lab on the Web 2006-01-03

Mastering Web Development with Microsoft Visual Studio
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